


Rugby Supporters Group Meeting 

23rd April 2018


Presidents Report - Welcome All


Game Day ONE.  It was a super day at Daisy Hill yesterday, not only because of the result in the 
1st’s but the feeling was a lot different than in the resent past. 

I believe we performed well with all teams being competitive. The 2nd XV’s 12 aside competition 
is different and was a little bit of a unknown. We can now reset and will quickly adapt to this new 
format. Overall it is pleasing that the training sessions are translating into performances on the 
field to be proud of. 


The game day PTCs are working well. It would be good if on all game day we have a central place 
to all meet so we can transcend age groups and put more faces to names. May be PTC names 
and faces in a email. 


With a touch of luck the new Heritage supporters jumper will arrive this week. I am hoping to have 
them sorted and available to be give to supporters on Saturday. We will have surplus to sell as 
well. 


Monster Raffle tickets should be in the bottom of the boys gear bags so we will email coaches 
and captains to get them out and sold. We will have lock till/box for raffle funds on Gala Day. 


Our Home Game this week has JTAS joining us at the School for their games. 


The SPSSA is still trying to get someone from Flexi School to do an information night. This is not 
as easy as it sound but that is Flexi Schools. I will keep us updated. 


I think we are at a stage to pay the deposit and set some numbers in place for the Rugby Dinner 
at the EH. 


Your in Rugby 

Andrew Thomas. AT 



